
No. RSG/Head/YP-1/2024-25/ 
Date: 28-08-2024 

 

Postponement of Walk-in-Interview for YP-1 

 
As per the notification on dated 30-07-2024 for “Walk-in-

Interview for YP-1” at ICAR-CSSRI, RRS, Bharuch, the said 
interview scheduled on 29-08-2024 is postponed due to 

some administrative reason and rescheduled on 18-09-
2024 (Wednesday). Other terms and conditions remain 

same as per the notification.  
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